
 

 

 

 

 

PATENTS AND COMPANIES REGISTRATION 

AGENCY 

 

NOTICE: SYSTEM MAINTENANCE  

Please be advised that scheduled maintenance works will be conducted on 

the E-PACRA system from Friday March 15th, 2024, starting at 20:00hrs 

until Sunday March 17th, 2024, at 20:00hours. 

During this period, access to the E-PACRA system will be temporarily 

unavailable. However, our website www.pacra.org.zm and the Government 

Service Bus Service will remain accessible for your convenience. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your 

understanding. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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